
PALO CIEDRO IR.llDIERS 
P.O. Box 75, Palo Cedro, CA96073 

Congratulations to the 
Year End Awards winners:

Congratulations to everyone that won an 
award at the 2023 play days.
Anna
Jocelyn
Denise
Gabby
Jenny
Diane
Deb
Kathleen
Anne
Luxor

HAPPY January 
ANNIVERSARY TO:

Our January Playday will be on 
Sunday the 21st sign ups at 
12:00 PM and ride at 1:00 PM. 

Worker Sign ups will happen at the 
January Meeting.

January Workers
Arena: Snack Bar:

• Don't forget to find someone to work in your place if 
you cannot make your playday obligation. Also, 
keep in mind that a missed playday workday is the 
same thing as a missed meeting and could cause 
you to lose your membership.

• The 50/50 Results for the November meeting:

- No 50/50 drawing

Membership Reminders: 
The only families in jeopardy of losing their 
membership is: 

Non-Attendance: None

Dues: Dixon

HAPPY January BIRTHDAY  TO:
-Robert Wooten

January 2024

PCR 
Officers 

President:
 Brian Stephenson

Vice President: 
Kim Owen 

Secretary:
Livona Brewer 

Treasurer: 
Gabby Osborn

Arena Director: 
 Kim Owens/ 

Debbie Waters 
Snack Bar

Margie Bailey

Board of Directors 
Betty Stephenson 

Jan Clipper 
Kelly Bebensee 
Staci Workman 
Margie Bailey

MANDATORY ALL MEMBERS - Must sign a new 
liability form before riding in the arena. 

- 



Up-coming Calendar of Events 

January 2024
18 - General Meeting (7:00 PM),@ Clubhouse

21 - Playday- Sign up @ 12 PM

February 2024
15 - General Meeting (7:00 PM),@ Clubhouse

18- Playday

See You at the 
Meeting On 

January 18 @ 
7:00 PM @ the 

Club House.

• Reminder that when the weather is good 
we need members to visit the arena and 
mow, clean up and do minor maintenance. 
When you do the work make sure you let 
Staci Workman know who you are, so you 
receive credit for your work.
Staci's email is smokindust@aol.com

• It was decided that if you work a playday 

other than your assigned monthly work day 

it will count towards the 3 required club 

workdays. It also will help show non­

members that there is club support.

Friendly reminder to be clean up after your horse & yourself when 
visiting the arena.




